
 

 
Mission Statement 

Our mission is to offer a differentiated curriculum that supports education equity through consistent learning and growth; to enliven a 
love of learning and educational discovery through the exploration of Children's Literature; and to provide all students a foundation 

for excellence in education upon which to build success in future learning. 
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to the extent allowed by law. No 
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Dear Friend: 
 
     I am writing on behalf of The Honors Academy of Literature’s 501(c)3 
organization, Champions of the Honors Academy of Literature, to request 
your donation in support of our school. Support and donations from 
community members like you are critical to achieving the mission of the 
Honors Academy of Literature, to help support the differentiated education 
each scholar receives, and are sincerely valued by our school community. 
As a donor and supporter of our school you enable our scholars to have 
access to technology and experiences that will shape and enrich the next 
generation of leaders as they develop their skills and foster a greater love 
for learning on their educational journeys. 
    Anything you can provide is greatly appreciated by the Champions of 
the Honors Academy of Literature families, faculty, staff, and students. 
One of the main focuses of our fundraising this year is increasing diversity 
in The Academy’s Liz Warner Love of Learning Library collection and 
developing the Makerspace STEAM Lab where our scholars are able to 
work with hands-on technology to further their learning and growth. Funds 
also support other experiences, events, programs, and activities to enhance 
our scholars’ learning environment and to support our school community 
throughout the year.  
     Serving approximately 220 children in grades kindergarten through 
eight, The Academy provides a unique, small, and friendly school 
community in the heart of Downtown Reno that has been lauded by many 
parents as the very best learning environment their children have ever 
experienced.  
     We would like to invite your company to help nurture our scholars by 
becoming a donor to our school. Thank you so much for considering our 
request for your support, we look forward to hearing from you soon. 
Please email, text, or call to arrange donation pick-up, or mail directly to 
our school.  
 
Most sincerely, 
 
Kari Buccambuso 
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